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August 10, 2020 
 
 
Hello, 
 
We hope you are your family are well and enjoying the summer.  As you may know the 
Provincial Government recently announced a full return to school for all students in 
kindergarten to grade 7 this September.  School districts have until August 26th to 
announce their plans for the return to school this September. 
 
We have already made some preliminary plans for the return to school.  We do, however, 
need to wait until the school district gives us further direction before sharing a more 
detailed plan with the community.  This would include the procedures for student 
attendance during the first day of school and for kindergarten gradual entry. 
 
Back to school shopping advertisements are now appearing.  We had made a decision in 
June not to post school supply lists for students until a decision was made regarding 
instruction this fall.  Now that we know what that decision is we will be posting school 
supply lists later this week on our website.  Parents can purchase school supply packages 
from School Start, or use the order form as a list to purchase supplies from a retailer of 
their choice. 
 
We will be sending out additional messages later in August once the district has provided 
schools with some direction regarding the plans for September.  If you are no longer a 
member of the White Rock school community you can delete your contact email from our 
distribution list by following the directions in the email from the school.  If you know 
parents who may not have received this message please let them know they can add an 
email contact to our distribution list by visiting our school’s website 
(www.surreyschools.ca/schools/whiterockelem). 
 
Once again we thank you for your patience and trust in our staff and school.  We hope 
you have a great end to your summer.  We, and our staff, look forward to seeing you in 
September. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
M. Hurt & A. Swansburg 
 

 


